
  

On behalf of Pack / Troop _________ our Unit Award Recipient is: 

 

_______________________________________________________________________________

_ 

 

Currently registered as: ____________________________________ 

Will attend _______ Will Not Attend ________ 

NAME POSITION 

Signed for the Unit: ___________________________________________________________ 

PHONE DATE 

Unit award        
FORKS OF THE DELAWARE 

Dear Fellow Scouters 

The Annual District Recognition Dinner will be held April 10th. More information 

will be included in an upcoming flyer. The highlight of the Dinner will be the 

presentation of the District Award of Merit and the Scouter's Achievement Award. 

There are however many Scouter's who, although not eligible for the awards 

mentioned above, are certainly deserving of recognition for the contributions they have 

made during the past year in the lives of our youth. For this reason, the Forks of the 

Delaware present another award. The Unit Award of the Forks of the Delaware 

District. This award will also be presented at the Dinner. 

Each Pack and Troop is encouraged to select their unit's "Scouter of the Year". Since 

only one leader may be selected from each unit, it is necessary for the leadership to 

confer with each other in making the decision as to whom your unit will honor. 

Please see to it that the recipient is present, if possible, to receive this award. The unit 

may want to consider paying for the recipient and spouses' reservations. If the recipient 

will not be present, someone from the Unit must be present to pick up the 

 Award. 

Please indicate on the tear off if he or she will be attending. 

This form must be submitted by January 31, 2020. 

,...................................................................................               : 

Email scanned form to 

Michael.LaPolla@scouting.org 
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The Dinner. 

 


